
 

 
Mr Richard Hatt: Professional Conduct Panel 
outcome 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that, in accordance with The Teachers’ 

Disciplinary (England) Regulations 2012, a professional conduct 

panel was convened to consider the case of Mr Richard Hatt, 

formerly employed in Wiltshire, South West England. 

 

This professional conduct panel hearing took place in person 

and was available for the public to observe. 

The Professional Conduct Panel did not find the case proved. 

 This statement is published at the request of Mr Richard Hatt. 
 


